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Housing and Human Services Advisory Commission 

RECOMMENDATION 
 

September 17, 2025 
 

Affordable Housing Special Revenue Fund  

Funding Recommendation 
 

Motion was made by Lindsey Griffin and seconded by Josie Hartman, that the Housing and Human 
Services Advisory Commission (HHSAC) recommends that the Town Council consider the following 
funding recommendations. 
  
HHSAC received one (1) application to review in the Fall 2025 funding cycle. With $267,340 available in 
the Affordable Housing Special Revenue Fund budget for the current fiscal year FY (2025-2026), the 
HHSAC recommends: 
 
Fully funding the request from Habitat for Humanity of Orange County for $150,000. 
 
Comments: 
 
 
VOTE:   

YES: (5) Betty Curry, Chair; Muhsin Omar, Lindsay Griffin, Josie Hartman, Heather Nash 
ABSENT/EXCUSED: (1) Ronni Zuckerman 
NOES: (0)  
ABSTENTIONS: (0)  
 
By a unanimous show of hands, the HHSAC membership also indicated that no members have any 
financial interests that would pose a conflict of interest to the adoption of this amendment. 
 
 
     Betty Curry     09/17/2025 
     (Chair)      (Date) 


